
 
 

 

Proposed changes to FY23 Provider POS Contract 
Question/Answer Document Now Available 

 

On January 20, the Division held a webinar to inform service providers and other stakeholders on 
the proposed changes to the Provider POS Contract which renews July 1, 2022. Questions 
received during the webinar, along with questions received via public comment, have been 
compiled and responses provided. This Q & A document is now available along with the recorded 
webinar,  presentation, and transcript.   
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https://dmh.mo.gov/sites/dmh/files/media/pdf/2022/02/changestoposcontractpowerpoint.pdf
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/proposed-changes-fy23-provider-pos-contract-transcript

